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Club Officers 

President/Secretary 

Kim Birdseye 
937-477-7009 

kmbirdseye@aol.com 

Vice President 

Greg Newman 
513-535-5614 

gregnewman0922@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Dennis Sedlock 
937-371-0534 

dsedlock5657@att.net 
Safety Officer 

Jim Martin 
937-260-0143 

hooitelovesremy@yahoo.com 

Board Members 

Bob Christopher 
Tom Shafor 
Tom Hapner 

Danny Barnett 

Website & Newsletter 

Kim Birdseye 

Next Board/Club Meeting 
Tuesday, April 25th  

7PM Washington Township 
Hall 

 
 

 

 

 

PM your equipment, flying season is here. 

This weather has really worked in our favor for an early start to 
the season.  The field has been quite active and we’ve started mowing 
which is a sure sign that the flying season is here.  I waited a day to 
publish the newsletter to decide where our meeting is this month.  The 
projection shows a fair day next Tuesday but the temps will drop so 
we’ll meet as scheduled at the Washington Township Hall at 7PM. 

We welcomed two new member last month and voted in Bill 
Bruken and Lloyd Colston.  I’m awaiting contact information for both.  
We still have three outstanding renewals.  I have contacted each.   

Mowers, remember to broadcast time/date when you intend to 
mow weekly.  Can I get a volunteer to work with the new mowing 
members that have not used the equipment yet?  Terry W., David 
G. and Steve R. will need training on the mowers. 

Our hosting of the Jewish Center BBQ dinner and flying 
demonstration at the field is set for Tuesday, May 9th starting with a 
5PM dinner and then flying afterwards.  The idea is to put on an “air 
show” type agenda with several members flying a sort of choregraphed 
program.  I have commitments from a couple of members for flying and 
static demonstration but I need a few more.  We also will need several 
volunteers to help with parking, etc.  We’ll discuss this more at the 
meeting.  This will be a great recruitment opportunity and we’ll prepare 
an article and pictures to send to the newspaper and our representative 
at the AMA. 

The Old Timers have begun their Thursday morning flying 
sessions. 

Bob Christopher will be starting training again on Tuesdays 
beginning after our May 9th event.  Contact Bob to schedule training. 

The AMA has reviewed and submitted our FRIA application to the 
FAA.  In their review, our flying zone was reduced to eliminate any red 
flags from the FAA.  Now we wait for that approval.   

I want to thank Gary S. for the many training sessions and video 
and simulations over the last several meetings.  They have been 
valuable and very interesting. 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, April 25th, 7PM at the 
Washington Township Hall.   See you then.  Kim 
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Mark your Calendars 
 

April Meeting – Tuesday April 25th, 7PM at the Washington 
Township Hall 

Jewish Center BBQ & Flying Demo - May 9, 2023 

Spring in the Air – May 24 & 25, 2023 

Dawn Patrol – Saturday, June 10, 2023 

Super Scale Sunday – September 24, 2023    
 

 

 

What’s Happening in the Club? 
 Jewish Center looking forward to May 9th dinner and flying demonstration. 
 Mowing has begun, let us know of your schedule. 
 FRIA application sent to the FAA 
 Lawn Treatment soon. 
 Training to restart on Tuesdays, after May 9th. 
 Next meeting, Tuesday, April 25th, 7PM at the Washington Township Hall. 
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